
FINANCE MINUTES 

Thursday 30th Sept 2020 

19:00 Hrs 

Via Webex 

1. Apologies: Cllr S. Hawkins 

2. In attendance: Cllr D Bennett (Chair), Cllr J. Leyland, The Clerk D. Austen & RFO 

J. Munro. 

3. The minutes of the meeting held on 3rd Sept 2020 were agreed by all. 

4. Update on items from previous meeting, it was agreed that the HR panel should 

be made up after new co-options had taken place, JL has had no response from 

Nat West,  CCTV, awaiting quotes without the use of the church roof, the new 

fence for Piquet’s Play Area is being installed. The contractors list was discussed, 

and further amendments were agreed. 

5. A budget review was undertaken, and decisions were agreed, the revisions would 

be sent to committee chairs. 

6. The spare tablets were discussed, and it was decided to see if we could order 

more laptops. 

7. The Clerk reported that rates on the toilets should not have to be paid in future. 

8. The Clerk had secured a quote for emptying the village rubbish bins, this would 

be put to full council at the next meeting. 

9. The road sweepers holiday entitlement would be confirmed to him in writing. 

10. The RFO would run budget estimates for all committees. 

11. AOB: Burial fees would need to be reviewed, snake quotes would be presented to 

full council when complete, Kevin Giles would be asked to carry out the 

gardening work.  

12. Date of next meeting Tues 20th October 8:00 pm 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 17.30 


